
                                 
 

SPAGHETTI DINNER ~ THIS SATURDAY, 11:00 – 6:00  

We still need plenty of volunteers, so if you have not signed up to work please contact Angie Garner (953-8562) 

or Ashley Tucker (267-7126).  Also, as we have done in the past, we are asking that each family donate a 

dessert for the dinner. Your homemade desserts are ALWAYS so yummy (but we also understand everyone is 

busy) so we are very appreciative of any dessert store-bought or homemade you can donate!  Please help us 

make this a big fundraiser for the PTM by selling more than the required 10 tickets (minimum of $60) for the 

GAP Fund.  More tickets are available in the office.  If you come to work without signing up ahead of time 

and you are not needed, your time cannot be credited to your GAP Fund account. 

Also, please write your child’s name on your tickets and be sure to mark whether it is an adult or child 

ticket when you sell them.  

 

HIGH SCHOOL CAR WASH ~ SATURDAY 

The high schoolers are doing a car wash on Saturday from 10 am until… to raise money for their upcoming 

Williamsburg field trip.  Donations will be accepted. 

 

ACHIEVEMENT TESTS ~ ALL WEEK,  2nd GRADE – HIGH SCHOOL 

Please make sure your student is in attendance and on time each day next week.  Schedule-wise, these tests are 

very difficult to make up.  The best preparation for achievement tests is a good night’s rest and breakfast with 

some protein.  Please do not send a high sugar mid-morning snack.  These tests are just one indicator of your 

student’s academic progress, but we want them to be able to focus and do their best each day.  Thank you! 

 

BOOK FAIR   

The Book Fair runs daily through Saturday, April 1.  Volunteers are needed to help assist children with their 

purchases.  Please contact Angie Garner to sign up to volunteer, 953-8562.  Reading is so important to 

children's academic success and there are soooo many books to choose from.  The best way to encourage your 

child to read is to purchase books that catch his/her interests.  The PTM just purchased about $1,000 worth of 

classroom equipment using "Scholastic Dollars" earned through book fair purchases.   Also, remember that the 

classroom that has the most sales at the book fair will enjoy a pizza party! 

Please remember that all of the books may not reflect your own family’s criteria for what you deem appropriate.  

Guide your student’s choices.  If you can volunteer any hours between 8:00am and 6:00pm, please do.  These 

count toward the G.A.P. Fund volunteer hours.  Thank you for your support! 

 

SPRING CARNIVAL NEIL GOSLEN SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER ~ MAY 6 

Please be sure to mark your calendar for this very important last fundraiser of the year. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

        

Today – Report Cards     All Week – Achievement Testing   

Apr 1 – Spaghetti Dinner    Apr 14 – Good Friday, No School 

Apr 17-21 – Spring Break    May 2 – Progress Reports 

May 6 – Spring Carnival    May 16 – Spring Concert & Recital 

May 31 – May Fun Day    Jun 1 – May Fun Day Rain Date 

Jun 1 – Pre K and Kindergarten Graduation Jun 2 – Awards Ceremony, Last Day of School, High 

School Graduation 


